
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Youth  STUFF 

   Check out our website for the latest 
events, pictures, leader bios, prayer 
requests and more! www.wlayouth.org 

 

CLUB CORE (Grades 6-8) 

Sundays, 9:15 a.m. SHIFT   Come out to a special service for Junior 

Highs, in the Core. You can look forward to worship, a message, and 
small group time. 
 

Tuesdays, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. Club Core: Tuesday night you can look 

forward to a night of games, learning about God, and connecting with 
others. Feel free to bring your friends!  
 

SENIOR CORE (Grades 9-12) 

This Wednesday, 6:00 - 9:00 p.m.  Senior High is starting up again 

this week! We are privileged to have Matt & Connie Russell, 
International Workers from our church, come and speak on their 
experiences in serving Christ on the other side of the world. Pre-youth 
prayer will be happening at 5:45 p.m. as well.  
 

YOUNG ADULTS (18-25ish)  

Welcome back, and we hope you had a relaxing Christmas Break. 
Young Adults is meeting this afternoon at 4 p.m. for a hike in the 
Medway Valley Heritage Forest. Meet at the church at 3:45 p.m. or at 
the end of Gainsborough Rd. (East of Wonderland) for 4 p.m. 
Afterward we will be heading out for dinner to Barakat at Western & 
Sarnia for 6:30 if you’d like to join us there. Next Week: Our study on 
Ephesians will continue but we will be meeting at 4:00 p.m. That night 
we are hosting our first Liquid Sunday worship night, so feel free to 
stay for that! 
  

A  NOTE toOur Guests: 
Welcome! And thanks for being with us! 
We’re happy you are here today and hope that being with us will be a 
help to you in learning to know and love and live for our great God. 
Please take a moment to fill out a “Connection Card” located in the seat 
pocket in front of you, and bring it to the Welcome Kiosk in the South 
Foyer. We have answers to your questions, a packet of WLA 
information and a gift for you! 

You can use the card to provide us with any information you think will help 
us serve you. You can email us at info@wlachurch.org or check out our 
website at www.wlachurch.org or phone us at (519) 471-8716.  
 

Jude St. John, Lead Pastor  (jude@wlachurch.org)    
Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor  (lyall@wlachurch.org) 
Dave De Smit, Student Ministries  (dave@wlachurch.org) 
Joel Knapp, Junior High Ministries (joel@wlachurch.org) 
Graham Buchanan, Community Connections (grahamb@wlachurch.org) 
Angela McCallum, Community Connections  (angela@wlachurch.org)                               
Mario Ngabwe, Worship Arts  (mario@wlachurch.org)  
Judith Gaunt, Children’s Ministries  (judith@wlachurch.org)                      

Kim Seabrook, Office Manager  (kim@wlachurch.org) 

Sunday, January 8, 2017 

Today at W.L.A. 
  

9:15 & 11:00 a.m.                                                         Worship Service(s) 
 

Fear-filled or Faith-fueled                                                           Psalm 11                                        

In Psalm 11 David has delivered a song that helps us to battle fear by 
putting our faith in our sovereign God. 
 
8:00 - 9:00 a.m.       All Welcome                                      Prayer Ministry        
9:15 a.m.                 JK - Grade 5                                              Growzone  
 

10:30 a.m.      Coffee, tea and time to talk. In the gym.           Intermission 
 

11:00 a.m.               JK - Grade 5                                               Growzone  
11:00 a.m.               Grades 3 - 6                            Junior Bible Quizzing 
11:00 a.m.               Grades 7 - 12                          Senior Bible Quizzing 
 

 

 

This Week  at W.L.A.  

January 9-15   

Matt & Connie Russell, Alliance International Workers to South East Asia 
will be with us during this week. They plan to visit many of our ministries 
and will be speaking at our two morning services on Sunday, January 15. 
As well, we will be taking a WLA Cares offering on that Sunday, for their 
ministry work in South East Asia.    
 

Tuesday, 6:15 – 7:30 a.m.                                               Women’s Prayer 

Join us as we encourage one another through prayer and discussion 
related to the Sunday ministry. Contact Deb Wilkins at (519) 471-4133.  
 

Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                                                        Playgroup 

The nursery will be open for parents with young children to spend time 
together in a fun space, enjoying the company of other kids and parents. 
Bring your own drinks, snack provided. For further details, please contact 
Thea Close at (519) 281-7947 or thea.close@gmail.com.  
 

Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                         Seniors' Community Drop-In 

Join us for coffee, snacks, euchre, shuffleboard and much more. 
 

Wednesday, 9:15 – 11:30 a.m.                                                             TLC  
The Ladies Connection… Join us as we begin a new study by Beth 

Moore, "David: Seeking a Heart Like His." This week, Connie Russell, 
Alliance International Worker, will be visiting TLC. Childcare available. For 
more information, contact 226-271-5346 or cherylhargraves@live.ca.   
 

Thursday, 6:00 – 7:30 a.m.                                                Men’s Morning 

All men are welcome to join us for prayer and accountability. For info, 
email Pastor Jude at jude@wlachurch.org.  
 

Thursday, 12:00 Noon        Forevergreen Luncheon 

Join us for a nice hot lunch ($7/person), and special guests Alliance 
International Workers Matt & Connie Russell.    
 

Friday, 10:00 - 11:30 a.m.               Women's ESL Conversation Circles 

The Winter Session for Women's ESL has now begun! For more 
information, contact Laura at 226-239-4950 or slee.laura@gmail.com. 
 

On Beyond THIS WEEK  
 

Sunday, January 15, 7:00 p.m.          Liquid - Singing in the New Year 

Join us for an extended time of worship from the Psalms. In the Core. 

 
Saturday, January 21, 10:00 a.m.            Junior Quizzing Tournament 

Here at WLA! Please come out and encourage our junior quizzers. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Other Important NOTES 
 

Numbered Offering envelopes... are now available for pick up in the 
office.  If you are not already using them but would like to request a set 
for 2017, please use a "Connection” card to say so. And if you would like 
to participate in our automatic withdrawal "Pre-Approved Donation Plan", 
enrollment forms are in the chair pockets. Thanks!  
 
Drivers are Needed... to help pick-up and drop-off food for the 
Foodbank Depot at Sherwood Forest Mall, on the third Tuesday of the 
month. If you are interested in getting involved, please contact 
grahamb@wlachurch.org or angela@wlachurch.org. 

 
Taste of Home… If you are a student in London and missing the 
comforts of home, let us know and one of our WLA families will have you 
over for a great home-cooked meal!  Also, if you are looking for a Sunday 
morning ride to church, we can arrange that too. Just contact 
dave@wlachurch.org for more details. 

 
Have you checked the Church Family Mailbox today?... It is 
overflowing with Christmas cards and other good things that just might 
have your name on them! You will find it just outside the Main Office. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Growzone  NOTES 
 
 

Our thanks in advance to next Sunday's Nursery workers… 

 
9:15 a.m. Sarah Henke, Marian Kowal, Jennifer Choi, Jodi Beswick, 

Grace Bell, Lauren Riddolls, Emily Blackwell, Jenny Usher, 
Morgan Jones, Rebecca Blackwell, Kim Banman. 
 
11:00 a.m.  Kathleen Reid, Kendra Birtch, Michelle Koch. 
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